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MEMORANDUM FOR Files

FROM Chief, Security Analysis Group/PSI

SUBJECT Martin L. KING # 353 062
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1. In connection with the current Senate Select Committee 

(SSC) investigation of the Agency, certain Office of Security 

files have been made available through SAG for review by SSC 

Staff members under established procedures.

2. Prior to review of a security file by an SSC Staff 

member, certain papers were placed in a sealed envelope 

(envelopes) in the particular file and were not reviewed by 

the SSC Staff member. The envelopes may be opened by any 

Office of Security personnel, but until further notice the 

papers contained in each envelope must be replaced in the proper 

envelope. This is extremely important since the envelope system 

is the only permanent record of which documents were reviewed or 

not reviewed by the SSC Staff.

3. This memorandum is being placed in the Office of 

Security files which were reviewed by SSC Staff members, "but 

a copy of a document (or documents) was not requested or 

furnished.

4. In. the event that interest in a particular security 

file requires additional information re the above review, the 

C/SAG, DC/SAG or any other SAG professional should be contacted.

Bruce L. Solie
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